## BROWARD COUNTY POLICE BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION



July 18, 2016

Mahmoud Shehadeh & Ahmad Shehadeh Power Petroleum, Inc. 1308 East Atlantic Blvd. Pompano Beach, FL 33060

## Dear Sirs:

It has come to my attention that on July 17, 2016, a sales clerk at the Sunoco gas station which is owned by you located at 1700 South Douglas Road in Miramar, Fla., refused service to a uniformed officer from the Miramar Police Department. We are bringing this matter to your attention because we demand the termination of this employee and will be calling on a national boycott of Sunoco and Sunoco products.

On a day when three police officers are slain in Baton Rouge, La., and a fourth is fighting for his life, how can anyone deny service to a uniformed police officer?

The actions of your employee are unacceptable, and shows a total lack of respect towards the men and women of law enforcement everywhere. These are very trying times for those of us in law enforcement, and as a result, we are bonding together like never before. We expect action on your part.

Sincerely

Jeff Marano, President Broward County PBA

Encl